
 

ASX RELEASE 

18 March 2020 
 

Postponement of Alotta and Lorraine Mine Drilling Programme  

 
Chase Mining Corporation Limited (ASX: CML, “Chase Mining” or “Company”) wishes to advise 
that as a result of all international flights into and out of Australia being banned from 30 March 
2020, the Company will postpone the Alotta and Lorraine Mine Drilling Programme planned to 
start the week of 18 May 2020 (ASX Announcement 2 March 2020) until further notice. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Board of Directors. 

 
Signed for and on behalf of Chase Mining Corporation Limited: 
 
 
 
Dr Leon Pretorius 
Executive Chairman 
Chase Mining Corporation Limited 
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